RECYCLING SOFT PLASTIC

With acknowledgements in particular to RecycleNow.com

Carrier bags and other soft plastic bags and wrapping should never be put into our kerbside bins because they will seriously affect the quality of the end product, possibly making it unsaleable.

SO WHAT TO DO WITH PLASTIC BAGS & WRAPPING?
Some types of soft plastic can be recycled at carrier bag collection points at the larger stores of major supermarkets including Tesco, The Co-op, Waitrose and Sainsburys. They are usually found near the entrance. All items should be clean and free of food. Tear off sticky labels where possible.  In general, if it’s stretchy it goes in but if it’s crinkly like cellophane then it’s safer to put it in your waste bin.

	A: MOST LARGE RETAILERS ACCEPT:
	B: SELECTED STORES FOR SOME LARGE RETAILERS ALSO ACCEPT:

	All plastic bags except biodegradable or compostable bags because they are not designed to be recycled and if they enter the recycling process they can cause quality issues in the recycled product because they act differently to the chemical processes.
	Baby, pet food, detergent and cleaning pouches

	Bread bags
	Biscuits and chocolate wrapping

	Breakfast cereal liners
	Cheese, fish and meat wrapping

	Bubble wrap
	Cling film 

	Delivery bags
	Crisp and sweet packets

	Dry cleaning bags
	Plastic film lids

	Prepacked veg and some fruit (check that the label says ‘Recycle with bags at larger stores’)
	Salad, pasta, and rice bags

	Frozen food bags (check that the label says ‘Recycle with bags at larger stores’)
	Crisp packets

	Magazine and newspaper wrappers
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	Multi-pack wrapping
	

	Plastic marked as low-density polyethylene (LDPE) - resin ID code 4
	

	Toilet roll and kitchen towel wrapping
	



Each supermarket chain has its plastic waste collected by one or more different recycling companies with different processes so not all supermarkets are equal when it comes to accepting crisp packets, cling film and the other items on List B. There is no single set of rules and all that each of us can do is to check the list of acceptable plastics when dropping off. 
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We hope that you are finding this series of articles helpful, we remain open to comments about the kerbside recycling service, and especially any suggestions as to how we can improve our rates of recycling at the very local level. Please email, with ‘RECYCLING’ in the subject line to
cheselbournecag@gmail.com

Thank you.
CAG
